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It’s Time for
Offi  cer Elections

ETSA holds elections for offi cers 
every two years, so 2015 is the year to 
again elect offi cers.

The nominating committee was 
charged with the task of seeking a slate 
of offi cers to present on the ballot. The 
nominating committee presented one 
name for each offi ce at the third quarter 
general meeting and the fl oor was open 
to accept other nominations.  No other 
nominations were made so the names 
presented by the nominating committee 
were approved by members present to 
appear on the ballot. 

Please note that ballots are in-
cluded for adult members only.  Junior 
members do not have voting privileges 
in offi cer elections.

Pete Hitch was nominated for the 
offi ce of president. Pete is best known 
as part of the team (along with Heath 
Hughes) who run the successful Hicko-
ry Lane Farms in Maryville, TN.  Heath 
and Pete work a number of competitive 
American Saddlebreds.

(Note:  Normally the vice president 
moves into the president’s position, 
however, Lisa Catron is not able to step 
into the position so a new president is 
being elected.)

Kathryn Moore is on the ballot for 
the position of vice president.  Kathryn 
and Lisa Catron teamed up for years to 
operate Bridle Path Farm.  Kathryn is 
very active with the Ridin’ High Thera-
peutic Riding Program and has been a 
part of ETSA since the beginning.

Heather Jones was nominated for 
the position of treasurer.  Heather has 
served as vice president and president 
of ETSA in past years and currently 

holds the offi ce of treasurer. Heather 
teaches art at Greeneville High School 
and has also been a member of ETSA 
since the beginning days.

Dianna Pearson was nominated 
for secretary.  She currently serves as 
secretary and has served in that capac-
ity several times.  She also serves as 
registrar for the American Saddlebred 
Horse Breeder’ Futurity of Tennessee. 
She designed and maintains ETSA’s 
web site. Dianna has a background in 
photography and graphic design and 
like Kathryn and Heather, has been a 
member of ETSA since the organiza-
tions inception.

The ballot also contains blanks for 
write in votes. A list of current members 
is included on the back of this page.  
Ballots must be mailed to Lisa Catron 
in the envelope provided and must be 
postmarked by November 23. 

Judge Suggestions Sought
During the years that ETSA holds 

offi cer elections, members are asked to 
submit the names of three individuals 
they would like to suggest as possible 
judges for the ETSA Midsummer Clas-
sic Horse Show.

Ballots are included in this mailing 
for adult members to complete. Mem-
bers are asked to list their fi rst, sec-
ond, and third choices.  Each individual 
listed on the cards will receive points 
according to where they appear on the 
ballot.  Points will be tallied and the per-
sons listed on the ballots will be com-
plied according to the number of points 
received. 

This list is what the horse show 
committee will work from in hiring judg-
es for the next two years, starting at the 
top of the list and working down.

The judge suggestions should be 

sent to Lisa Catron in the enclosed en-
velope and must be postedmarked by 
November 23 in order to be included.

Christmas Social and General 
Meeting Set for December 13

ETSA will hold their Christmas 
Social and General Meeting at 3 p.m. 
on December 13 at the home of Laura 
Green, 7028 Downing Drive Knoxville, 
TN 37909.

Members are asked to bring their 
favorite hors d’oeuvres, sweets, and 
soft drinks. 

We will be holding our fourth quar-
ter general meeting and introducing the 
2016-2017 offi cers in addition to some 
fun and time to visit.

As part of the social, there will be 
a “Christmas Ornament Exchange.” 
Members are asked to bring an orna-
ment ($10 limit please). Complete rules 
will be explained at the social.

Join us as we celebrate Christmas, 
enjoy some tasty treats, and have some 
fun with friends!

ETSA Offi  cers
Cissy Mayo – President

865 603-0906
cissy.mayo@coldwellbanker.com

Lisa Catron – Vice President
423 586-2436

lisacbible@gmail.com
Heather Jones – Treasurer

423 257-3095
jonesh@gcschools.net

Dianna Pearson – Secretary
423 581-1051

dpearson@charter.net
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Liza Aronson*  
Hannah Badgley  
Jeff, Ann & Claire* Badgley  
Charley Barrett  
Cindy Bartell
Ray & Barbara Bible  
Elizabeth Bidon  
Deborah Black  
Chris, Kari, & Georgia* Bond  
Ann Ramey Boyd  
Nancy Bryan  
Scott & Celeste* Byerley  
Lori Byess  
Currie, Dominique*, & Gabrielle* Carbonel
W. Allen & Linda Carter  
Ava Cassidy*  
Lisa Catron  
Rebekah Chitwood  
Granville & Sharon Chrisman  
Ritamay Clampit  
Judith Corbett  
Tara Duff  
Amber Esch*  
Sarah Esch*  
Randall Evans  
Donna Fox  
Ashley Wilde & Rhiannon* Gaddis  
Kaitlyn Gaskill*  
Jane Gheen  
Victoria Gillenwater
Nora Gilliland  
Laura Green  
Brooke Gunter*  
Janie Hamilton  
Alan & Tammy Hancock  

Dr. Ron & Lil Hedderich  
Ron & Linda Hendricks  
Barbara Hendrickson  
Monique Hersh  
Dillan C. Hicks*  
Roberta Hirshon  
Kim & Katie* Dunn & Gordon Holen  
Kate Holland*  
Lu Howard  
Pete Hitch & Heath Hughes
Marion Hutchenson
Heather Jones  
Sammie Jane Judd  
Catherine Kellerhalls  
Michele Landis  
David & Karla Landrum  
Lindsey Landrum  
Clarie Lewis*  
Drew Lodics*  
Julie Lodics  
Eduardo G. Lopez  
Luanne Kilday Malone  
Madeline*, Jacqueline* & Katherine* Mayer
Josephine D. “Cissy” Mayo  
Anita A. Miller  
Michela E. Miller  
Grace Mize*,   
Scott & Kathryn Moore  
Taylor Moore*  
Emily Moorefi eld  
Carl & Kathryn Nichols  
Dianna Pearson  
Ilimari Penne  
Dalles Lee Phillips  
Laura Jane Phillips  

Nancy Phillips  
Mark & Debra Pierce& Emily Brock* & Chaise Maynor*
Sandra Plant  
Rick & Pam Powers, Andrew* & Aaron Workman*
Christina & Kori* Puza  
Cheryl Rhoton  
Deborah Richardson  
Tommy Richardson  
Arlene Riddle  
Gracie Ridings*  
Kathryn Rodosky  
Chris & Nick* Schubert  
Grace Ann Scott  
James Sigmon  
Tricia & Julie* Sinnett  
Emma Soucy*  
Jeff, Alice, Hannah*, Louis*, & Emily* Starnes
Shea Summers*  
James Suttle  
Diana Swanson  
Debbie & Jerry Tolliver
Mary Trexler*  
Doris Tyler  
Jaques Van Niekerk
Dayana Wagemans*  
Carol Walker  
Key, Pearson* & True* Waller  
Bruce Williams  
Sharon Wilson  
Luke Womac  
James & Kim Womac, Jr.  
Rick & Christy Womack  
Sarah J. Wood
Kay Saunders & J.R. Young  
Melisa & Autumn* Zwilling

2015 ETSA Members
*Denotes Junior Members

Christmas Social
Sunday, December 13

3 p.m.
at Laura Green’s

(see article for address)

Don’t forget to bring your ornament for the Christmas
Ornament Exchange!


